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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: Register for C-19 Costs Claims workshop; daily emails take summer break; prescription charges factsheets; over half of contractors using MYS.

Register for our COVID-19 Costs Claims workshop 
PSNC will be holding a final COVID-19 Costs Claims Workshop for community pharmacy contractors on Monday 2nd August at 7.30pm.  
The online event aims to help contractors to claim for the extra costs they incurred due to the COVID-19 pandemic, providing contractors with the opportunity to learn how the process applies in specific scenarios and ask questions live. 
During the workshop, PSNC’s CEO and Director of Pharmacy Funding will explain the deal reached with HM Government and describe the claims process in depth. 
Book your place on the workshop

Read more about the deal and the support available from PSNC 

PSNC Newsletter: Daily emails take summer break 
As we announced on Monday, PSNC’s daily newsletter to contractors is going to take a break after today. From w/c 2nd August 2021, PSNC Email Newsletters will only be sent on Tuesdays and Fridays.  
Given the recent change in Government policy on COVID-19, combined with the start of the summer season, now is a sensible time to reduce these emails. However, we will continue to add news to our website and post on our social media channels. Should a significant piece of news be announced on another day, we will also send a special email news alert out to ensure that you do not miss it. 
In early September, we will review the situation again. If we find we have too much news to keep our newsletters user-friendly or receive negative feedback about the reduction in frequency, we will consider returning to the daily emails. 

We hope this change will help reduce the number of emails in your inbox while still keeping you updated with essential information quickly and regularly. 

Browse PSNC's Newsletter archive 

Free of charge and Multi-Charge items factsheets updated
To help pharmacy teams, we have updated our Free-of-charge (FOC) and Multi-charge items factsheets. These can be used as quick reference guides to check if prescription charges apply when dispensing certain items. 
The FOC Items factsheet explains what items are classified as FOC and includes lists of contraceptive drugs and devices to be dispensed FOC. This factsheet also provides information on ‘FS’ endorsed items.
The Multi-charges factsheet identifies items that incur multiple prescription charges and lists some commonly encountered items that attract multiple charges. This factsheet also provides information on charges for compression hosiery and lymphoedema garments.

FOC items factsheet 

Multi-charge items factsheet

Over half of contractors use MYS for end of month submission
The NHS Business Services Authority has confirmed that over 50% of pharmacy contractors are now using the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal to digitally submit their end-of-month FP34C figures. PSNC encourages contractors to submit their end of month figures via MYS as it offers built-in validation to minimise the risk of data entry errors, the ability to view all past submissions in one place, plus much more.

Learn more about the benefits of using MYS to report FP34C figures
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